SDMC Meeting Minutes
Date: January 7th
Start Time: 9:15 a.m.

SDMC meeting began at 9:15 a.m. Committee members in attendance are listed on the sign in sheet. The
primary purpose of this meeting is to review the new Teacher Evaluation System and determine the best
option for the district to implement.

Committee members watched the TES video and took notes on the information and items as it pertained
to student success with growth and achievement.

Some committee members had questions regarding the focus on student growth in which we discussed as
a team that we are focused on each and every student’s growth by reviewing their starting point
(beginning of the year NWEA results) in comparison with their middle of the year results and how many
points in which they grew from beginning to middle of the year and from the beginning of the school year
to the end of the school year (growth throughout the entire school year).

In addition to discussing student growth, principal Stevenson mentioned that teachers are evaluated on
spot observations along with IRT (Independent Review Team) results and data. The leadership team has
been working together on ensuring that our spot observations align with the district rubric for evaluating
high quality instructional practices as it pertains to student achievement and growth.

After viewing the video, the SDMC team then circled their first and second options and we discussed as a

team. Principal Stevenson then thanked the team for their input and the committee selected the best option
while keeping in mind the campus needs as it pertains to our current standing.

End Time: 10:00 a.m.



